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FAKE WEBSITE 

 

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Lian Beng Group Ltd (the "Company" and together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to announce that it has come to the Company’s attention that 
there is a fake website purporting to belong to the Company. The correct website of the 
Company can be accessed at www.lianbeng.com.sg. 
 
The Board would like to inform members of the public and investors to exercise caution so that 
they do not fall prey to such fake websites.  

 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
Ong Pang Aik  
Chairman and Managing Director  
14 May 2018 
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